
The Hub at York Hospital has a full calendar of  both

internal and external stalls but unfortunately

without the same space at other sites it is harder to

have external companies visit. We will however be 

working throughout 2024 to introduce as many site visits 

as possible. To keep up to date with all external 

visitors make sure you are following our Facebook 

and Instagram pages!

I enjoy when companies visit the staff  

shop and set up a stall

More independent stalls who would 

come onsite

More stalls like when Body Shop come in

Have small satellite shops/ Stalls at other sites
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